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Attached is an updated draft of Section 7.  This draft includes the following: 
 

1. The edits we reviewed at the last workshop including the change to the 

maximum height requirement in the BVF District 

2. The timber harvesting provisions discussed a couple of meetings ago and 

reviewed at the last workshop.  These are included in the draft to document 

where we are.  I am preparing an alternative Option 1 approach for discussion at 

the upcoming workshop. 

3. The Botanical Garden provisions as a place holder since we will discuss these 

again at the upcoming workshop. 

4. I have put discussion of day care facilities and eldercare facilities on the agenda 

as a result of comments/questions in the review of definitions.  If we revise the 

handling of those uses we will need to incorporate those into the Table of Land 

Uses as well as in the definitions. 


